
From: Justin Barrington 

Sent: 05 June 2023 10:12 

To: Planning Planning 

Cc: Justin Barrington 

Subject: Planning Application - 2022/5568/P - Finchley Road - Hotel - NO 

CONSULTATION. INACCURATE SUBMISSIONS 

 

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware – This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious 

Please take extra care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. 

Please note there have been reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so 

extra vigilance is required. 

Dear Sir/Madam,  

 - and is significantly impacted 

by the above application. 

I have received absolutely no consultation on this. No flyer was delivered to my property as 

they say they have done. 

The light report is completely inaccurate and based on assumptions by their own admission. 

Incorrect assumptions to meet their own needs. 

 

All my rooms, Bedrooms and living rooms are at the rear of the property and will be 

severely impacted by the proposed building - plunging my already unbright property into 

darkness. The same applies to all flats in our building to the rear. They all have habitable 

rooms - bedrooms and living rooms to the rear aspect - contrary to the arbitrary report 

submitted by the applicant. 

I would like to formally complain that no consultation has taken place. 

I would like to strongly object to this application. My property and others in our block will 

become virtually uninhabitable if this is granted permission. 

How can my voice and that of the other owners in College Court be submitted and heard? 

Many Thanks 

JUSTIN BARRINGTON 

 


